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04/07/2021  17:20:392021/2446/P OBJ Dr Rishi 

Mandavia

I would like to lodge a formal objection to the above proposed planning¿application.¿I am extremely 

concerned¿that this proposal for:¿"Change of use of part of basement from ancillary residential storage (Class 

C3) to storage and distribution (Class B8) for online supermarket delivery business"¿will result in considerable 

harm to the area and residents of this area. My objection is due to the following:

-This proposal will result in increased air pollution as well as noise pollution to an area which is already 

extremely polluted, impacting the health of my family and neighbours.¿

-I have a young child, and I am concerned that the increase in traffic generated will make roads more 

dangerous for crossing, which is very important given the number of schools in the area.¿

-It is also clear that there is a need for more residential property (at a time of acute housing shortage), as 

recognised by Camden¿s policy. Granting of this proposal works against this policy and add to residential 

shortages.¿¿I urge the council to reject this application.

03/07/2021  10:29:382021/2446/P OBJ Jonathan 

Chesebrough

I am flabbergasted this application is even being considered and object very strongly. What an awful idea. This 

is a residential area that already suffers from bad traffic, particularly at the specific location in question. This 

would also greatly diminish the quality of life or all residents around.

05/07/2021  13:15:242021/2446/P OBJ Mala This is a high risk application in the residential area. This site directly sits near the A41 junction and the 

important bus stop connecting Finchley Road station. The location of this site for online delivery business is 

highly dangerous for the living families esp, with the elderly people and children. Distribution deliveries made 

by trucks or mopeds will create lots of noises and delays at early hours and late nights. This will cause major 

disruption to the school goers, office goers, sick people attending hospital appointments and also for normal 

travellers and who are travelling either to Finchley Road/ Golders Green station. Furthermore, it will create 

traffic congestion, deter visibility if heavy trucks are parked, which may lead to accident prone. This will disturb 

the peace of many families living in this part of neighbourhood. Any involvement with trucks or heavy vehicles 

used for commercial  purposes should highly be avoided and should not be accommodated for future plans in 

this already crowded residential areas.

I strongly object that the storage in the residential building should not be utilised for any types of commercial 

usage.

02/07/2021  13:26:142021/2446/P OBJ Alison Cameron I personally think this proposal would have a very negative impact on our area and street and I am strongly 

objecting. This building is situated directly opposite the top of our road Lyndale Avenue. The close proximity of 

the entrance to the traffic lights and already busy junction is an important factor. It is a congested junction and 

there would be lorries and delivery vans continuously restocking the distribution centre. This would cause 

additional traffic and pollution problems in this residential area.
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